
Dear members of the Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to urge you to vote against the proposed changes to Titles 16 and 22 of the Los Angeles County Code. These changes take away critical rights of Notice and Comment which residents of Los Angeles have enjoyed for generations and deny us the opportunity to have a voice in the way new technologies are integrated into our community.

I completely disagree with the idea that that the only way to close the digital divide is with sub-standard wireless service.  I reject the notion that in order to provide internet access to underserved communities, everyone in Los Angeles County must give up the right to be notified when wireless tower or antenna is about to be constructed in front of their home. The opportunity to be heard in public meetings when it comes to how our neighborhoods will be impacted is not something my neighbors and I are prepared to relinquish just to make things easier for wireless companies.  

Instead, I urge you to explore every option to provide the citizens of Los Angeles County with fiber optic cables that carry internet signals at the speed of light, are completely safe, more reliable, don't catch fire and cost far less than wireless networks in the long run. I understand that hundreds if not thousands of miles of fiber optic cable are already in the street but have never been connected to homes and apartments. Fiber optic connections are preferred by the federal government over wireless. 

The proposed changes to Titles 16 and 22 of the LA County Code will not fix the problem, but instead will create more problems. Please vote NO on these proposed changes. 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 

Sincerely,

(name)






